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Dear Sirs, While not particularly enjoying the practice of dog racing myself, I do not consider the 
option of banning the activity itself, moreover, I write to ask that it be regulated. Regulated to 
the point where each dog is registered with an independent authority (or it cannot enter a race), 
assessed prior & post race, has a 'bond' type payment placed on it to ensure it has the funding to 
be cared for once it can no longer race and tracked to ensure compliance. Finally, compliance by 
all those who wish to race dogs or they must be banned from the activity of racing. 
This is simply the simple, humane & respectful way to look after lives at our mercy, especially 
when they are used for the purpose of financial gain. 
With respect, I hope you take the time to consider my thoughts on this matter. 
Regards, 
Laars Dudman 
 
 
 


